
Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:   $667,702 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:   $830,000 

Deficit:                               -$152,298 

 

will not be open for the next two 

Sunday mornings, December 23 & 30, due to the Sunday morning combined 

10:00am Worship Services.    
 

 - Please note that all Adult Bible studies and 

Children’s ministries will not be meeting until the week of January 6, 2019.  

Student Ministry Herd & Crash will be meeting this Wednesday, December 

19, then resume again on Wednesday January 9. 
 

Over the Christmas week, church offices will  

be closed from Monday through Wednesday, December 24 - 26, as well  

as Monday, December 31 and Tuesday, January 1. 

 

Please stop by the Missions table today to see 

possibilities for the upcoming 2019 Short-term Mission trips.  
 

Pick up a copy of the latest edition of this 

monthly missionary prayer guide at the Welcome Center today. 
 

serving with SEND in 

Michigan.  This week, on December 20, they will be hosting a Christmas 

outreach for their refugee/immigrant students in Dearborn.  Pray that 

those attending would be moved closer to Jesus.  Pray for Don as he 

finishes his seminary courses.  The Parsons are going to invest more deeply 

in both local diaspora outreach and working with the church in Russia 

and Ukraine in 2019.  Pray for abundant provision for the three planned 

trips for Don, two will be with Esther and Joy.   

 

will present, “The Wonder of Christmas,” a 

concert featuring the choir, orchestra, narration, and children’s choir. This 

Christmas season concert will be presented once again tonight at 6:00pm. 
 

Please invite a friend to join you as we share in this beautiful evening of 

Christmas music and Gospel presentation!    
 

A Christmas Cookie reception will follow the concert this evening in the 

Atrium Café and Foyer. 

to all who participated in organizing, hosting tables, making 

phone calls, and coordinating the many details involved in this outreach 

ministry.   
 

Special thanks to our HPBC family for purchasing and returning gifts.   

What an awesome display of generosity!  
 

Yesterday, our delivery teams delivered the 580 gifts to all the homes of  

290 children and their families.  Thanks to all who came to participate! 
 

Pray that God will impact these families with the love of Jesus expressed  

in gifts, but also that the incarcerated parent would be encouraged with 

how much Jesus and His followers care about them. 

anticipates much larger offerings during 

December, which historically is our largest giving month of the year.  

What happens this month greatly affects our entire fiscal year income.  
 

We ask that each person and family prayerfully consider their year-end 

giving to HBPC. Giving can be through our weekly Worship Service offering, 

through online giving at our church website, or by using the Pushpay app. 
 

Please remember that gifts to the church will be counted as 2018 

contributions only if they are received by the church, or postmarked prior  

to the end of the day on Monday, December 31, 2018.   
 

Thank you for your faithfulness and generosity to the work of God at HPBC. 
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Herd / Crash Student Ministries - 7:00pm 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We  

would like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium 

Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the 

Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

The First Noel 

It Came Upon a Midnight Clear 

This is Our God 

All is Well 

He Will Hold Me Fast 

Message 

Here I am to Worship 

Angels from the Realms of Glory 

It Came Upon a Midnight Clear 

What Child is This 

All is Well 

He Will Hold Me Fast 

Message  

Jesus is Better 

Message: Angel’s Song - Luke 2:8-20 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

 

 

 

Awana - 6:00pm 

 

Christmas Concert 

Sunday, December 16, 6:00pm 
 

Combined Morning Worship  

Sunday, December 23, 10:00am 
 

Christmas Eve Family Service  

Monday, December 24, 5:00pm 
 

Combined Morning Worship  

Sunday, December 30, 10:00am 
 

Nursery Care for the Combined Sunday Services  

will be provided in Baby Acres for babies under two years old.   

All other children, ages 2 and up, will join  

with their parents in the Worship Center at 10:00am. 


